
Dear Chamber Members,
We are honored to be able to work with everyone and provide the site for the first 
annual Sloatsburg Chamber of Commerce Block Party—November 5, 2017, under our 
tent adjacent to the commuter lot.

Over the last two years, I have learned how special Sloatsburg is and I am excited to 
work with everyone to bring as many new people to the area as possible. Having 70,000 
acres of parkland surrounding us makes us a true one-of-a-kind destination. Our hope 
is to encourage local residents to enjoy and support our community’s businesses, and at 
the same time, attract new visitors from surrounding areas.

To make this a fun and memorable event, one we hope will establish Sloatsburg as a 
destination for people who have never visited our town before, it’s important that all 
Chamber members bring something special to the table that represents their own brand 



and business. If you sell pizza bring a pizza oven; if hamburgers are your thing, set up a 
grill—we have space adjacent to the tent to accommodate.

If you don’t have a table, let Harmony Hall know and they can help. We will have a roll 
of burlap you can cover your table with. “Think Fall” as your design theme and make it 
festive. Please let us know how much space you think you will need so we can be sure 
we have that space ready to go.

It is my understanding from the Chamber that it’s up to each member to decide to 
charge for items or provide them gratis.

We will be inviting everyone on our mailing list, which is at about 1400 and counting. 
The hope is for members to invite their customers so all of us can meet new people. The 
Chamber will create an Evite for everyone to share.

In addition to our Block Party, there will be a Bake Sale to benefit the restoration of 
Harmony Hall. We are asking members who wish to participate to drop off baked 
goods at the Friends of Harmony Hall Table on arrival. All proceeds from the sale will 
go towards the restoration of Harmony Hall's center hallway.

We all win when we work together.

Best regards, 
Michael Bruno


